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CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail system. Do
not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please step back and consider the neutralizing and counterproductive nature of siting solar where there are forests.
Please, please do not ignore the demands of the people pointing this out. It undoes much of the good building solar
infrastructure

In the state would afford us and future generations. Please use already developed sites, like parking lots, or school
and municipal buildings.

Thanks you for your consideration. Please do the right thing

Sincerely,
Gregory Franceschi
A Concerned Citizen





